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I respectfully request you to leave our private water rights alone. Private wells are 

exactly that, private. We are responsible for drilling them, repairing them, and when 

necessary, replacing them. We do NOT need the government getting involved in our 

private wells. When we live in the country and are dependent on private well water, 

there is always a risk. As Americans we take that risk on, and do not need the 

government getting involved and messing up something that works. If you want to 

ensure clean water, then make sure people and companies are being responsible 

with their waste and business practices. But i see no value at all in monitoring private 

wells. Keep your hands off of my property. 


